
 

 

  ENGINEERING 
DIVISION 

Alex Damien, PE 
City Engineer 

130 Delafield St 
Waukesha, WI  53188 

262-524-3600 
Fax – 262-524-3898 

  MUNICIPAL PARKING 
SERVICES 
Skip Riley 

Parking Supervisor 
212 E. St Paul Ave 

Waukesha, WI  53188 
262-522-7500 

Fax – 262-522-7501 

  STREETS 
DIVISION 

300 Sentry Dr 
Waukesha, WI  53186 

262-524-3615 
Fax – 262-524-3612 
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  WASTEWATER 
TREATMENT PLANT 

Jeff Harenda 
Plant Manager 
600 Sentry Dr 

Waukesha, WI  53186 
262-524-3625 

Fax – 262-524-3632 

  WAUKESHA METRO 
TRANSIT 

Brian Engelking 
Transit Manager 
2311 Badger Dr 

Waukesha, WI  53188 
262-524-3594 

Fax – 262-524-3646 
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February 5, 2018 
 
 
 
 
MEMO TO:   Board of Public Works 
 
FROM:   Jeff Harenda, 
  Clean Water Plant Manager 
 
SUBJECT: Bio-solids Hauling and Land Application Bids  
 
 
 
A total of four bids were received for the hauling and land application of bio-solids for 
the Department of Public Works Clean Water Plant on February 2, 2018.  Staff 
recommends acceptance of the low bid from United Liquid Waste of $18.50 per ton.  
United has been the contractor for the City for the last five years and has performed 
adequately.  The last two years approximately 5,300 tons were hauled and applied each 
year.  The previous price paid was $12.49 per ton.  The additional expense will increase 
the overall program cost by $31,000 per year.   
 
 
 
Attachment:  Bid Tab 

 
 


